
SIDESTRAND PARISH COUNCIL 

MINUTES OF MEETING HELD ON THURSDAY FEBRUARY 6th 

2025 

 

 

1. Apologies for absence- - Angie Fitch-Tillet (NNDC) and Ed MAXFIELD (NCC) 

 

2. Present: Ray Bateman (chair), Sally Burton, Ian Stoner and Ivor Watkins. In 

attendance: Neil White (clerk) , David Akehurst and Steve Puttock (prospective 

Parish Councillors 

 

3. Declaration of Interests- none declared 

 

4. Minutes of the previous meeting. The minutes of the meeting held on 28th 

November 2024 were perused and other than matters dealt with later in today’s 

minutes, there were no matters arising 

 

5.  The School Building Project was discussed and RB informed the meeting that he had 

been advised of some delays in planning which were hopefully to be resolved in the 

near future .Highways were also said to be looking at a temporary speed limit whilst 

construction work was being undertaken. 

 

6.  Both Ed Maxfield (NCC) and Angie Fitch-Tillet had given apologies and no reports 

were submitted to the meeting. 

 

7. There were no meetings attended or any reports arising 

 

8. NW reported that there was currently £3.355.59 in the council’s bank account. He 

also informed the meeting that he had received unofficial notice that the requested 

increase of £100 per annum in Council Precept would be forthcoming 

 

9. There was no correspondence 

 

10. Any Other Business- IW informed the meeting that he had discussed the telephone 

box with the scrap dealer in Cromer who thought it could be worth £88-£1,000. The 

meeting asked IW to arrange for the chap to inspect the box so that we could get a 

definite quote. 

 

11. Date of next meeting and AGM on 15th May 2025 at 3pm. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

R BATEMAN CHAIRMAN 

06/02/2025 

 


